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Etisa,

Can you please add this emaiI to Written Pubtic Comments for this agenda item on for Wednesday's
finance committee.

Thank you!

Michel.e Hirsch
Atderwoman, Ward I

From: tim feeneysh i pya rd.com <ti m @fee neysh ipya rd.com >

Sent: Monday, October 7 ,2024 5:12 PM
To: Hirsch. Michele <Ward9@kingston-ny.gov>
Subject: IEXTERNAL EMAIL] Kingston Wilderness LLC Purchase in Wilbur

Good afternoon Alderwoman Hirsch,

My name is Tim Feeney and I am the Co-owner of the Feeney Shipyard in Kingston.

I was recently sent some information concerning the City's proposal to purchase 70+ acres of land in the Wilbur area
from Kingston Wilderness, LLC. lf I read the documents correctly, I believe the intent is to keep the property native for
all of Kingston to enjoy.

It also my understanding that Andrew at the Blackbird has scheduled a community meeting for either the l"2th or 14th of
October. Unfortunately I will be travelling from the loth through the L4th, but wanted to lend my support to the
endeavor.

We helped support eh Kingston Land Trust a few years back when they were financing to secure the old Kingston Quarry
site off of Wilbur Avenue. I have walked that property many times with my grandson, and am appreciative of the work
that has been done. I would hope that over time, the 70+ acres could will also be developed .

I do not believe that we have met, but I extend an open invitation for you to visit us, and our facility. We would love to
show you what we do, and how we do it.
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Thanks for taking the time to review this,



Tinti, Elisa

From
Sent:
lo:

Shaut, Andrea
Tuesday, October 8,2024 11:48 AM
Alderman
Fw: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Thank you for your servicelSubiect:

Hi AII,

This was sent to me but was intended for the full council.

Sincerely,

Andrea Shaut

Council President, City of Kingston

From: Lisa Lerner <lernerland@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, October 4,2024 8:39 AM
To: hcr.sm.KingstonRGB <KingstonRGB@hcr.ny.gov>; Shaut, Andrea <ashaut@kingston-ny.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Thank you for your servicel

Dear Rent Guidetines Board and Common Councit,

Thank you for at[ your hard work and sincere efforts to address the housing crisis in Kingston and the HRV. I have
been closety fottowing the court cases and attending meetings and while I do understand that some landlords are
providing sustainable, wetl-maintained housing in our area, many are not. Sadty, we do need government to keep
watch and vigorously enforce tenant protection [aws.

Housing is a basic human need, and it is always difficutt to balance profit vs heatth and personaI security.
Estabtishing a DHCR office that caters specificatty to our area woutd be a great hetp.

Again, much appreciation for passing the Rent Freeze, 15% Rent Reduction (shoutd it become a reatity), and other
ETPA mandates. As a singte mother of a coltege student, my income as a teacher and freetance writer cannot keep
pace with rent increases and I do not have the financiaI stabitity to own a home. These rutings have made it
possibte for me to keep mysetf housed and my daughter in school.

Much gratitude to you att!

Lisa Lerner
91 Main Street, Apt 1

Kingston, NY 12401

ATTENTION: This emait came from an external source. Do not open attachments or ctick on tinks from unknown
senders or unexpected emails.
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